
 

December Duties 

Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6  Coffee Hour—7; 

No Duty—9 

Thank you to all who have given to the 
dishwasher fund.  We now have $5,341 
with $9,659 to go.  Hopefully by next 
turkey dinner we will have reached our 
goal!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

“Keep Christ In Christmas” signs are now available for 
sale.  Price per sign is $8.00.  Christmas Card stamps will 
also be available.   
 

The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All men of the parish are welcome 

to attend.  
 

Next Meeting, Thursday, December 15,  2016 
 

COATS FOR KIDS 
Coats are now being delivered to children in need of them.  
If you know of a child in need of a coat, please contact Hal 

Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

Every Sunday 
1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays  

from 2-4 PM 
2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM 

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for the 
food bank. 

Are you still milking cows . . . Leland Wilson needs 

some cream.  Please contact him at (541) 523-

4972 if you can assist him. 

       If you would like to donate a Poinsettia in memory        

             of  your loved one this Christmas, we ask that  

                 you provide them the week before Christmas   

                     and in the colors of  Red, Pink, or White.   
Thank you, Dawn 

 

Do you have a child that likes 
to sing?  Come join the 
children’s choir.  Angela 
Rosemeyer is leading the 
youth choir and has practice 
every Wednesday at 6:00PM 
next practice is November 
30th at 6:00PM in the parish 
hall.  

  

There will be Religious 
education classes on 
December 7th and 14th. 

No classes on December 
21st and 28th classes will 
resume on January 4th. 

Circle Nine’s Annual Meeting/

Christmas Party 

December 11
th
  at 5 PM 

Circle 9 members or individuals interested 

in joining a Circle, please join us at Claire Duncan’s home, at 

1005 Idlewood Dr. , Sunday, December 11, 2016, at 5:00 

pm.  Please bring a finger food, your own beverage and a gift for 

gift exchange not to exceed $10.00.  We also ask for you to 

bring a nonperishable item for the food bank.  Please RSVP to 

Cllare at (541) 523-4512 if you are going to attend. 

Wanted:  A baby sitter for an 
infant two days a week for ap-
proximately 3 months.  If inter-
ested, please contact Sarah 
Hutchinson at (541) 788-6551 for 
more information. 


